
To the Ledyard planning and zoning offices, 
 
Regarding short term rentals and banning of non-hosted rentals…. I don’t understand 
why they are banned when it seems the only issues are with those properties that never 
bothered to follow any rules or even get a permit. And then some property owners are 
indeed making a great effort and don’t seem to cause problems. Shouldn’t adding 
enforcement be easy? 
 
Please find a way to allow both hosted and non hosted STRS that are willing to follow 
rules and restrictions. I believe there can be a middle option here to satisfy both STR 
owners AND the neighbors. (And the town of ledyard who reaps the economic benefits!) 
 
Thank you, 
 
Marilyn Pullen 
34 Blacksmith Drive  
Ledyard, Ct. 06339 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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